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Dear Sir, 

Clustering studies of Traditional and Regional Agricultural Products in Antalya (URGE) – Fresh Fruit 

and Vegetables – which is held by Antalya Commodity Exchange and which gathers the producers 

and traders which grows products and exporters groups in Antalya Province and which have high 

foreign trade potential is supported by Republic of Turkey Ministry of Trade. Within the framework 

of this program; Initially in 2022, with a delegation of 20 people from the city of Antalya; “Trade 

Delegation Program” which has been in Bangkok, Thailand, has planned for a total of 5 days 

between 31 October 2022 - 6 November 2022 in order to cooperate with our product 

portfolio. 

I’m writing to inform you that a group Turkısh Fresh Fruit and Vegetable Producers and 

Exporters are going to make his second visit to Vinilus/Lithunia and Tallin/Estonia according 

to enclosed draft program. 

Dear Sir, 

As can be seen in the draft program we have presented in the appendix, it is planned to 

organize two B2B meeting where we plan to create a bilateral meeting environment by 

bringing together Turkish and Lithunian/Estonian  fresh fruit and vegetable producers, 

importers and exporters. At these meeting, it is aimed to hold talks that will improve 

cooperation and understanding between the participants of each countries. 

I would like you to know that as Antalya Commodity Exchange, we will be honored to invite 
you to the aforementioned B2B meetings to be held on  

- 14 th of March, Tuesday in Vilnius, betwwen 10 am to 3 pm, in Radisson Blu Hotel 
Letivia/Lambda Meeting Room   

and/or  
- 17 th of March, Friday in Tallin between 10 am to 3 pm, in Estonian Chamber of 

Commerce and Industry Conference Room and which B2B meeting is suitable in your 
calender we would be so pleased to be with you during the meeting. 

I would also like to thank you for your cooperation and solidarity in informing other Lithunian 

sector representatives whose contact addresses we could not reach and therefore did not 

have the chance to invite to our meeting. 

Be sure that I will be very pleased to answer your questions and clarification requests about 

the subject. 

 
With my warm regards. 
 
Ali ÇANDIR 
Chairman of the Board 

 


